
August 26, 2025 

 

To the residents of Bath Township, 

I am happy to announce my re-elec�on campaign for the Bath Township Board 
of Trustees.   

As a current Trustee, residents ask, has it been four years already.  My answer is 
“Yes, it’s amazing how fast the years have passed”.  The support of Bath 
Township residents is humbling and I am always grateful for the opportunity to 
help Bath Township con�nue its legacy as one of our region’s finest communi�es 
and a great place to work, live, and raise a family.  

If re-elected, many of my first-term goals will remain the same including 
responsive Township services such as Police, Fire, Service, Roads, Parks, Zoning, 
and Administra�on.  The recently updated Bath Township Comprehensive Plan 
will serve as my guide for any future development plans/decisions in Bath.  I will 
work to keep the rural character of the Bath by suppor�ng parks and zoning 
regula�ons.  I promise fiscal responsibility with an eye on how property tax 
legisla�on will affect Bath Township and its residents.   

I look forward to the opportunity to serve you again as a Bath Township Trustee 
and I humbly ask for your vote in this elec�on. 

  

Thank you, 

Sean Gaffney 

  

 


